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Digital Arrival Card - Thailand

Dear Valued Customer,

All foreign passengers travelling to Thailand are required to fill out the

Thailand Digital Arrival Card at https://tdac.immigration.go.th applicable for

arrivals to Thailand on/after 1st May 2025 for individuals, families or groups

traveling together.

Passengers are required to submit their arrival card information in the three

days prior to their arrival to Thailand. Once completed, passengers will

receive a QR code which shall be printed or saved on their smartphone and

present it at immigration in Thailand.

Example for arrival to Thailand on 15th June 2025: Passenger can submit

the arrival card on/after 12th June 2025 and on/before 14th June 2025.

If passengers failed to submit the Digital Arrival Card, they will still be able

to board the aircraft and continue their journey to Thailand and submit the

Digital Arrival Card at the Kiosk machines available at the arrivals or via

website (mobile phone) before reaching the immigration counter.

Please inform your clients so they enjoy a seamless travel experience.

Regards,

Qatar Airways
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